
Safety Reminder for ALL Drivers on the
Ramp

Not following drive lanes and vehicle service roads is one of our top issued
citations year to date. Cutting through gates increases the risk of collisions

especially when a nearby roadway or driving area is available for use. This is
also a violation of the Seatac Rules and Regulations and drivers who do not

use VSRs when available can be issued citations for these violations.





FOR IMMEDIATE NOTIFICATION, DISTRIBUTION & COMMUNICATION
 Please Forward to ALL Airport Staff 

 

CONTACT US

 For follow up questions please contact SMS Team at SMSspecialist@portseattle.org
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